

November 29, 2022

NOTICE OF NOVEMBER 29, 2022 COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE MEETING HAS BEEN RESCHEDULED

Notice is given that the Committee of the Whole meeting previously scheduled for Tuesday, November 29, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. to present 2023 departmental business plans for Engineering, Environmental Services, Forestry, Planning and Building, Operations, and Parks and Recreation has been rescheduled to **Wednesday, November 30, 2022 at 6:00 p.m.**

This meeting will be conducted in a hybrid format (electronic and in-person) to allow members of the public to participate from Council Chambers located at 7030 Trans-Canada Highway or electronically by video conference using the Cisco Webex platform. Anyone wishing to participate electronically, may do so by joining the meeting using a computer, smartphone or tablet. Please visit www.northcowichan.ca/virtualmeeting for instructions on how you can join this meeting, and the link to join.

This notice is given as required by Section 127 of the Community Charter.

Michelle Martineau

Corporate Officer

Mensila